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March 9, 2017

To:  Membership
Association of Technical and Supervisory Professionals (ATSP)

From: James Reed
Board President
National Association of Technical and Supervisory Professionals
20398 Fairway Drive
Springfield, Louisiana 70462

Subject: Reorganization of ATSP
Dear Members,

The ATSP Board recently met and approved a reorganization of ATSP regions from six (6) to
four (4). This also decreases the number of ATSP Representatives from six (6) to Four (4). The
previous makeup of ATSP was the Western, Central, Southwest, Southeast, Northeast, and
Headquarter regions. With the reorg the new makeup will be North, South, East, and West
regions.

The Board felt this reorg was needed to better serve the membership and be fiscally responsible.
Some members will be placed in new regions with a new Representative; however most will
remain with the current Representative. The Board will be sending out the new regional map and

current Representatives in order for everyone to know what region they are in and the
representative. This information will also be posted on the ATSP website at www.ATSP74.net.

This reorg will not change the way ATSP functions or operates. ATSP will continue to meet and
consult with Agency leadership on all issues that affect our members in order to best serve the
membership.

I and/or the ATSP Board are available anytime to discuss this issue.

Respectfully,
éfj j@aw
éLA James Reed
Board President

WASHINGTON, D.C.



